
ICI Comment Letter to the IRS and Treasury on Notice
2024-55

The Investment Company Institute submitted a comment letter to the IRS and Treasury, responding to

a request for comments on IRS Notice 2024-55, which provides guidance as to certain exceptions to

the 10 percent additional tax under Code section 72(t) pursuant to the SECURE 2.0 Act.

Read more in the comment letter.
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